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MR. HAROLD R. DENTON, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Reg.. '

.
*

ATTN: Mr. Robert Baer, Chief ,,
:

L.W.R. Branch No. 3, ; E
_ _

Div. of Project Management O ~ ~~

U.S. NRC
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Please refer to the letter of Mr. Stanley Ragone, President of Virginia
Electric and Power Company, dated October 22, 1979, addressed to you
regarding the. topical review of the RETRAN Computer Code developed by
Electric Power Research Institute for the accident and transient analysis
of both PWRs and BWRs. 1 am sending you sixty (60) copics of the RETRAN
Computer Code documentation (EPRI-CCM-5, Vols. 1-4) as part of the sub-

. mittal for the subject topical review. under separate cover.

Very truly yours,
-
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B. R. SEHGAL 1

Program Manager
,

Nuclear Snfety & Analysis Dept.
Nuclear Power Pivision
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pc: Director, Div. of Operating Reactors
Dire.ctor, Div. of System Safety
Mr. Floyd Culled, EPRI
Dr. S. H. Weiss, Reactor Saf ety Br. , NRC
Mr.StanleyRagyne, President, VEPCo.
Dr. M. L. Bowling, VEPCo , Chairman Utility Group
Mr. Lee Krider, TDC
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